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Birmingham Cycle Route Consultation – Bradford Street 

 

Dear Resident/Occupier, 

Birmingham City Council aims to make walking and cycling everyday choices for local 

journeys and leisure activities, as part of a safe and integrated transport network for 

Birmingham.  

The Bradford Street cycle route is part of Birmingham’s broader Transport Plan, which seeks 

to meet the demands of the future by prioritising people over cars. Find out more on the 

council website: www.birmingham.gov.uk/btp   

In 2020, we installed a temporary ‘pop-up’ cycle lane on Bradford Street. This cycle lane 

included ‘light segregation’ from other traffic using plastic bollards. In November 2021, we 

consulted with you on making the cycle route permanent, and the feedback we received has 

been used to revise the scheme. 

We are now proposing to improve and make permanent the route on Bradford Street.  

 

The key proposals are: 

• A one-way segregated cycle lane on each side of Bradford Street  

• Pavement widening at bus stops, to allow the cycle route to continue behind 

• New signalised crossings for people walking, wheeling and cycling 

 

You can view the full proposals, and respond to an online survey at:  
www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/bcc/bradfordstreet2 or by scanning the 
QR code. 
The text from this letter has been translated into Chinese (simplified), 
Cantonese, Urdu, and Bengali, and can be found on the webpage above. 

 

 

If you do not have access to the internet, you can view the plans and respond on a paper 

copy of the survey at St. Anne's Catholic Church, 96 Bradford Street, Digbeth, Birmingham, 

B12 0PB or at the Library of Birmingham, Centenary Square, Birmingham, B1 2ND. Please 

check opening times before attending. 

The closing date for responses is Sunday 28 September 2025. 

 

We will also be holding a drop-in session where you can find out more about the proposals 

and speak with the project team. This will take place on: 

• Wednesday 17 September, 4pm – 7pm at St. Anne's Catholic Church, 96 Bradford 

Street, Digbeth, Birmingham, B12 0PB 

 

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/btp
http://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/bcc/bradfordstreet2
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This project is funded by the Department for Transport’s Active Travel Fund and is part of the 

West Midland’s Combined Authority Cycle and Walk programme. 

If you have any questions about the proposals, or require any assistance with the 

consultation materials, please email transport.projects@birmingham.gov.uk. 

Once the consultation period is over, we will review the feedback received and update the 

design accordingly. Construction is expected to start in early 2026. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

Transport & Connectivity Team 

Birmingham City Council 

mailto:transport.projects@birmingham.gov.uk

